
 

Memorandum  

Date: June 18, 2010 

To: Honorable Janet Wolf, Chair Members, 
Board of Supervisors 

 
From: Paddy Langlands, Assistant Director  
 General Services  
 
 
Subject: Staff Report on the County Sustainability Action Plan,  
 All Supervisorial Districts 
 
 
 
I respectfully request that this departmental item scheduled for a hearing on June 
22, 2010 be continued to the July 13, 2010 meeting. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Bob Nisbet, Director, General Services 
 Jack Williams, Facilities Manager 
 Roy Hapeman, Energy Manager 

 


